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Snowdome Foundation is very proud to have supported the global Women in Lymphoma (WiL) 
initiative since establishment in October 2020.  
 
Snowdome - having delivered on its promise to lend administrative and governance support to 
WiL, enabling them to greatly expand over the past 18 months - is very pleased 
to announce WiL’s move to their new home at Lymphoma Australia where they are best placed 
for their next stage of growth. 
 
We congratulate Dr. Ann LaCasce, (USA) on her appointment as the of Chair of WiL, effective 
January 1, 2022. 
  
We thank Prof. Judith Trotman (Australia) for her leadership of WiL as Chair, during which the 
organisation enjoyed considerable success - membership grew from 120 to 600, the global 
Steering Committee was established and a host of engaging webinars were conducted.   
 
Lymphoma Australia will commence governance support of WiL from July 1, 2022.  
 
We are honoured to have been part of this great work and wish WiL the very best for the 
future.  We are all looking forward to cheering their continued success. 
 

 
 
 
 


